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Docket No. 50-002

University of liichigan
ATTH: Dr. Ronald Fleming, Director

141chigan liemorial - Phoenix
Project

Phoenix liemorial Laboratory
Ann Arbor, til 48105

Gentlemen:

This refers to the inspection conducted by Messrs. A. Dunlop, Jr. and
P. Pelke of this office on December 5-7, 1990, of activities at the
University of flichigan Ford Nuclear Reactor authorized by HRC Operating
License No. R-28 and to the discussion of our findings with you and others
of your staff at the conclusion of the inspection.

The enclosed copy of our inspection report identifies areas examined during
the inspection. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of a selective
examination of procedures and representative records, observations, and
interviews with personnel.

No violations or deviations with NRC requirements were identified during
the course of this inspection.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of
this letter and the enclosed inspection report will be placed in the NRC's
Public Document Room.

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection.

Sincerely,

fUs C' !

! Richard C. Knop, Chief
| Reactor Projects Branch 3

Enclosure: Inspection Report
No. 50-002/90002(DRP)

See Attached Distribution

RIII I II RIII RI I
Cl V 9Df Af /n $K/

Dunlop/cs 1ke Lanisbury Jackiw Knop
l- t- 1/ 1-49/.

9101090002 910103
PDR ADOCK 05000002 ghd[
* """

.. (Il .



-

*.

University of Michigan 2 gg 3g

Distribution
:

cc w/ enclosure
DCD/DCB (RIDS).

OC/LfDCB
Dr. William Vernetson, Director

of Nuclear facilities
Michigan Public Service

Commission
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